
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ADOPTION OF IMPACT FEES 

The City of Fulshear will hold a public hearing on adoption of impact fees on Tuesday, October 15, 2019  

at 7:00 P.M. in Irene Stern Community Center, 6920 Katy Fulshear Road, Fulshear Texas. The purpose of  

the hearing is to consider the adoption of an impact fee. The amount of the proposed impact fee is  

$2,488.27 per service unit for water and $3,598.91 per service unit for wastewater. Any member of the  

public has the right to appear at the hearing and present evidence for or against the plan and proposed  

fee. 

Posted: September 13, 2019 


